
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

To participate,  
you must: 

• Be at least 18 years old 

• Have participated in parent 
training using the Project 
ImPACT curriculum for young 
children with social 
communication delays 

You will: 

• Receive a $30 gift card for 
completing the study interview 

 

Mapping active ingredients of 

a parent-implemented 

intervention 
Michigan State University Autism Research Lab 

What is it? 

Parent involvement in intervention important for 
improving outcomes for children on the autism 
spectrum or with social communication delays.  

This project is designed to better understand how 
Project ImPACT, a parent-implemented intervention 
program, works. 

What will you do? 

Participants will complete a phone interview which 
will take about 45 minutes to 1 hour. 

• The questions will focus on your experience of 
Project ImPACT and how it works.  

• It will include questions about your experiences 
with your Project ImPACT coach, how your child 
responded to Project ImPACT strategies, and how it 
into your family’s life. 

 
Contact: 
Kyle Frost, M.A. 
616-522-2994 (call or text) 
Frostky1@msu.edu  

This research is being conducted by a graduate student 
researcher, Kyle Frost, M.A., and her advisor, Dr. Brooke 
Ingersoll, Ph.D., BCBA-D. They are based in the MSU 
Autism Lab in the Department of Psychology at Michigan 
State University. 
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